
I am an Oregon motorcyclist, and respectfully request your YES vote on Senate Bill 574. I firmly believe that this would also help 
with traffic congestion because it would encourage others to commute to work without the hassle of being stuck in traffic and having 
your motorcycle overheat. I used to live and ride in California and felt so much safer having this option, especially during traffic. It 
was a great way to commute.


